


Can we assist you further? 
Please be aware that if you require any assistance in making an appointment to have this recall 
performed, please call or write: 

 
Porsche Cars North America, Inc. 
Attn: Customer Support  
One Porsche Drive 
Atlanta, GA 30354  
1-800-PORSCHE    
customersupport@porsche.com 

 

If you still cannot obtain satisfaction, and your dealer or Porsche is unable to remedy the defect 
without charge or within a reasonable amount of time, you may file a complaint with: 

 
Administrator 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 

 

Or you may call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153) or 
go to http://www.safercar.gov. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this matter may cause you.  We are taking this action to help 
ensure your safety and continued satisfaction with your vehicle. 

 
Very truly yours, 
Porsche Cars North America, Inc. 

 




